
WESTBROOK STEELE 
LAWRENCE COLLEGE 

APPLETON, WISCONSIN

March 29, 1932

Dear Sir Arthur:

I have just returned, to Appleton and wish to take the first 
opportunity to thank you for the very pleasant interview 
you gave me while I was in Montreal and the hospitality 
you extended to me. It is my hope that at some time in the 
not distant future you may find occasion to visit this sec­
tion and that I may "be in a position to reciprocate your 
courtesies.

Under separate cover I am sending to you copies of the pub­
lications of the library of the Institute of Paper Chemistry. 
I hope that you will find them of sufficient interest to add 
them to your files.

With kind personal regard, I am

Very sincerely yours.

Sir Arthur Curry 
McGill University 
3420 University Street 
Montreal, Quebec 
Canada


